
We do not need any new taxes.  A 5% tax on boats will take Rivers away from me and my family.  In the current economic climate 
and the limitations already enacted upon us due to COVID this is just one more way government is taking away from the people.  Do 
not make boating more expensive and only something the rich can enjoy.  Do not take the rivers away from my family.


